
NEW Nov Update: Interfaith Refugee Resettlers  
 

As you know, the Interfaith Refugee Resettlers (IRR) is awaiting its second family. 
Original travel dates were changed by immigration so we are waiting for new 
details, now expecting to have the whole family arrive at once. 
 
In the meantime, we are working to prepare as best we can for their arrival and 
have identified a few areas where support is needed. In the short term, after their 
arrival, we will need to provide temporary housing in the area. We are looking for 
accommodation for four adults and one teenager that might be available for 2-4 
weeks while we work with the family to choose a home best suited to their needs. 
If you know anyone who might offer this, we would be happy to provide more 
details about the process and the support offered to the household.  
 
Our second request is for gently used smartphones for the family members.  
We have been told that it is possible their phones will not work here and, since 
they are all adults who will be taking various courses and attending school and 
health appointments, it is important for them all to remain connected.    
 
Finally, please do keep sharing with us the items of furniture you may have to 
support this settlement. We will not be able to take items until we have 
accommodation for the family but we would be grateful to assess any items that 
may be of use. Of particular interest are beds and bedframes (two queens, two 
singles), good bedding and general items for the home, such as chairs, dining 
tables, couches, and coffee tables.  
 
We are grateful to you for continued support in this ministry. 
 
The IRR 
 
irrctee@gmail.com 

 
 
 


